
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF EDLJCATION 
WASHINGTON.DC lulOl 

Ms. Susan Phillips 
Director Research and Publications 
The Conservative Caucus 
Research, Analysis and Education 
Foundation, Inc-
450 Maple Ave., East 
Vienna, VA 22180 

Dear Ms. Phillips: 

April 2, 1982 

Reference is made to your letter dated March 3, 1982, received in my 
office on April 2, 1982 and telephone conversation with Mrs. Marie 
Beale of my staff requesting for certain information under the Freedom 
of Information Act to Contract No. 300-81-0421 "Dissemination of 
Information Application of Technology to the Teaching of Basic Skills". 

The contract was awarded to Association for Educational Communication and 
Technology. This contract was awar4ed for fiscal year 1981 only. (a) 
.Applications for Federal Funding, this is for Grants only it does not 
pertain to contracts. (b) Correspondence to and from the Department 
concerning said application, this also does not pertain to contracts. 

Attached you will find a copy of the contract, a copy of the workstatecent 
and also copies of the Readers evaluation. 

Hope this information will be helpful to you, If I can be of further 
assistance to you please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

~i"5! icer 
Assistance Management 
Procurement Services 
Educational Research 
Improvement Branch 
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